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March 13, 2019 

 
 
 

Discontinuation Notice 
 

 
Dear Valued Phihong Customer: 
 
Effective immediately Phihong is exiting the LED drivers and LED power supplies category and is 
ceasing production of its PDA series and PSM series LED drivers and LED power supplies. You may still 
purchase product available in our inventory to support existing customers. That Phihong is exiting the 
category there is no intent to offer replacement LED driver and LED power supply models. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Thomas Chin 
Sr. Marketing Manager 
Phihong USA Corp. 
  


